
DETOUR 
Connecticut Statewide Transit Roadeo 

10:00 p.m. Friday, June 7, 2024 to 4:00 p.m. Sunday, June 9, 2024 

During this event, the Buckland Park & Ride will be closed to public parking, but will continue to serve 
as a bus stop for walk-up customers.  Park & Ride customers should consider using the Reservoir Road 
(Vernon) and Spencer Street (Manchester) lots as alternates.  Security and event personnel will allow 
buses to enter & exit the lot via Buckland Street during the closure. 

• On Friday night, buses should service the lot and pick up at Bus Stops A & B as per usual.
• On Saturday & Sunday, buses will pick-up & drop-off customers at the Temporary Bus Stop

located at the east end of the lot.  Buses that layover at the lot will use the designated area
near the gas station (see attached diagram).

Buses may resume normal routing after the barricades are removed on Sunday afternoon. 

Route 913 to/from Storrs 

 Buses will enter the lot via the South Driveway near Chili’s.

 Take an immediate right to service the Temporary Bus Stop located at the north end
of the grassy area at the east end of the lot.

 Depart the lot via the North Driveway by the gas station.

 Turn right on Buckland Street and return to regular route.

Buses Laying Over at Buckland Park & Ride 

 Buses will enter the lot via the North Driveway by the gas station.

 Layover at the designated location on the North Driveway before entering the parking lot.

 Depart the lot by taking an immediate left and exit via the South Driveway near Chili’s.

As always, should you have any questions about this detour, please do not hesitate to contact a Supervisor 
or the Transit Services Department. 


